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FROM THE COLLEGE CHAPLAIN
Chelsea Adkins and Natalia Raso have begun their roles as our new Ministry Interns for
2018. Read what they have said about their new Christian community.

"We have been overwhelmed by the sense of family and community amongst the staff at Thomas
Hassall and we have felt very welcome. There is a strong Christian focus here at Thomas
Hassall and the staff have had a powerful encouragement to love the students as Christ loves us.
It was a good reminder from 1 Corinthians as we head into 2018.

As ministry interns, we will be a part of the team responsible for the Christian groups throughout
the College, such as JAM (years 4-6), Shine (girls Years 7-12), Armoury (boys Years 7-12),
Revolution (Years 7-12), and Established, our Christian Leadership training program for Years 10-
12.

The days that we are not at Thomas Hassall, will be spent studying the Bible at Youthworks Bible
College in Newtown. We value the youth at the College that we have decided to invest time into
studying God’s word to do ministry better. Being fed God’s word is an integral part of the Christian
life, and being able to understand it and communicate the message as Jesus commanded is just
as important.

We are so excited to be part of the College in 2018.  We’re really looking forward to getting to
know the kids better and being able to share Jesus with them."

Welcome Natalia and Chelsea. 
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Stuart Tye
College Chaplain
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